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ADDENDUM TWO 

DATE: June 6, 2025 

TO: All Respondents 

FROM: Sheila Brown, Procurement/Contract Administrator 

RE: ADDENDUM #2 Question and Answer 

 
 
What is the potential amount of capital fund money that your agency would have or has for these types of 
projects/improvements? 
 
MHA Response:  MHA can’t determine how much capital fund money it will have in the future as the 
amount is based upon funding.  MHA has had approximately a little over 3 million per fiscal year for the 
last 3 years. 
 
We are grateful for your interest in doing business with our Agency and we look forward to 
receiving a proposal from your firm. 


